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The meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. 

MOVED:Hutchison/SECONDED:Ellis 
That Alannah Anderson attend Harrison Winter School Collective Bargaining and 
Pay Equity course. 

CARRIED 

MOVED:Ellis/SECONDED:Hutchison 
That we send 1 person to Harrison Winter School Occupational Health and Safety 
Course. 

CARRIED 

LIBRARY 
There was discussion on the memo from B. Watson, Acting University Librarian to Ann 
Turner on the question of cut-backs in the Library. 

There was a general agreement that this cutback was an attack on the library staff, 
both professionals and CUE Members. General discussion was held on the questions. 

Pay Equity and World Class University Library are concerns voiced by the University in 
its literature and yet they seem to be going against these concerns by their proposals for 
library cutbacks. 

Greg and Paul were to investigate and to report back at a future meeting of the Library 
question to be held on Tuesday, January 16th. 


